
 

 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

 

 

 

Thursday, 30th May 2024                                                                               SWS/ACD/2024-25/29 

   

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
This is to inform you that tomorrow, Friday, May 31st, 2024, will be a holiday and no online classes 
will be conducted as our school is a polling booth for the 2024 elections. 
 
We request you to pick up your books and notebooks that are in school by the day end. 
 
Wishing everyone happy and safe holidays! 
 
 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


